Our Dream of a New School Bus

We would love to buy a brand-new school bus to tote our 45 kids back and forth to school!  But our plans are more realistic. 

We plan on purchasing a flatbed truck in good condition and building out the flatbed with a canopy and seats for passengers. But even a used flatbed and the materials required to convert it to a “Thai” style bus are beyond our means. 

We plan to decorate our new “bus” with the names of all the generous hearted people who helped make this dream come true for us!

Here on the Warm Heart campus we have handprints on our wall. This design will be added to the bus exterior. Each donor’s name will be surrounded by the handprints of our children and others in our community. 

Warm Heart vehicles – and certainly the new bus - are shared with the local schools for field trips and we coordinate transportation for seniors and disabled, providing them an opportunity to attend local events and be a part of the community. 

The more service the bus provides, the more people in Phrao will know how many people benefit from the project you made possible.  Please open your generous heart to this project and all those it supports. 
[image: A picture containing person, young, colorful, child

Description automatically generated]
image1.JPG




